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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-4253         0134 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 BROCKTON
         Narrative:      

E911 Hang-up. Call back found the caller is in Brockton.   
Reports the call as accidental.

         Narrative:      
Call transferred via PSAP to Brockton.

25-4258         0209 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WELCH RD
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a past attempt by a party to enter her   
front door.

         Narrative:      
Call transferred via PSAP to Easton.

25-4262         0253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:53:48  Clrd-02:56:59
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.

25-4271         0618 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:27:22  Clrd-06:34:29
         Narrative:      

Attempted to serve a restraning order, no answer at this   
time.   

25-4272         0703 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 04/06/2025 0713
  Location/Address:    [WEG 39] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:05:29  Enrt-07:06:00  Arvd-07:09:50  Clrd-07:13:22
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
from the front door.

         Narrative:      
Building checked, front door is secure.

25-4273         0831 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-08:34:04  Clrd-09:40:38
         Narrative:      

Officer out at town sporting event.   
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25-4274         0905 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a DMV. Caller transferred to MSP.

25-4275         1122 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting he lost his license in the   
above area.

25-4276         1141 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/06/2025 1210
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:42:23                 Arvd-11:46:27  Clrd-12:10:19
         Narrative:      

FD received a direct call from a party reporting she lost   
her keys in a dumpster and needs assistance getting them   
out.

         Narrative:      
Keys located, 10-20.   

25-4277         1206 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:06:54                 Arvd-12:09:24  Clrd-12:13:00
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting a vehicle off the roadway and   
blocking traffic.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and nothing showing.   

25-4278         1207 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with completed FID application. Receipt   
given. Red folder created.

25-4280         1700 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:00:27  Clrd-17:06:48
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4282         1847 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up LTC, LTC given in hand.

25-4283         1847 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:48:11  Clrd-18:50:46
         Narrative:      

Out with a deceased animal in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Removed from the roadway.

25-4284         1851 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1279] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:53:12  Enrt-18:53:14  Arvd-18:58:43  Clrd-19:04:28
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ warehouse front garage.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with a key holder on scene, everything appears   
secure.

25-4285         1900 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:00:03  Clrd-19:04:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4286         1909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/06/2025 1918
  Location/Address:    [WEG 329] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:09:00  Clrd-19:16:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-4287         1910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:10:54  Clrd-19:13:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.

25-4288         1939 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:39:45  Enrt-19:39:47  Arvd-19:46:37  Clrd-20:00:25
         Narrative:      

At this time 228 serving a abuse prevention   
order (Civil-Docket 2554RO126) faxed over by Dedham District   
Court.

         Narrative:      
Served in hand, return of service faxed.

25-4290         2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   4
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/06/2025  Thru: 04/12/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 04/13/2025

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:07:37  Clrd-21:09:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4291         2112 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:13:35                 Arvd-21:13:38  Clrd-21:33:52
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4292         2114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:14:47  Clrd-21:17:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-4293         2128 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:29:00  Clrd-21:34:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4294         2131 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:34:51  Enrt-21:34:53  Arvd-21:35:19  Clrd-21:38:53
         Narrative:      

Customer in the store says someone just stole his phone   
outside.

         Narrative:      
225 had party check his vehicle, phone was found on the   
floor.

25-4295         2247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:47:35  Clrd-22:51:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.

25-4296         2259 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:59:18  Clrd-23:01:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.
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For Date: 04/07/2025  -  Monday   

25-4299         0044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:45:37  Clrd-00:47:40
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for speeding violation.

25-4308         0606 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:08:12                 Arvd-06:08:15  Clrd-06:27:59
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported an MVA at the attached location. No PI   
reported. Unit 226 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Unit clear, report to follow.

25-4315         0925 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for police report. Party   
informed to request report online.   

25-4316         0950 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting DMV on route 24 north. Transferred to   
State Police.   

25-4321         1111 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station requesting to speak with a   
detective concerning phone calls.   

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with attached party who did not give out any   
personal information and was advised to block the phone   
number.   

25-4324         1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:59  Clrd-12:21:27
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-4325         1152 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   6
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/06/2025  Thru: 04/12/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 04/13/2025

         Narrative:      
Attached party into the station to drop off LTC renewal   
check. Receipt issued.   

25-4327         1320 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:21:37  Enrt-13:21:39  Arvd-13:24:52  Clrd-13:24:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting 2 people outside a black chevy sedan   
yelling.   

25-4329         1335 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-4330         1339 DISTURBANCE Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1396] FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:43:28  Enrt-13:43:31  Arvd-13:43:32  Clrd-14:41:44
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:43:41  Enrt-13:43:43  Arvd-13:43:45  Clrd-14:41:42
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:51:06  Enrt-13:51:08  Arvd-13:51:09  Clrd-13:52:12
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:52:35  Enrt-13:52:38  Arvd-13:52:39  Clrd-14:41:45
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her son is on drugs and causing a   
disturbance in their home.

         Narrative:      
WBFD dispatched.   

25-4333         1445 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 473] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off cell phone and   
charger that was found outside of her residence.   

         Narrative:      
Refer to property number 25-46-PR.   

25-4334         1449 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:53:25  Enrt-14:53:27  Arvd-14:58:26  Clrd-15:16:27
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station requesting to speak with an   
officer regarding phone calls.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-4335         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 call from Easton Police requesting mutual aid ambulance   
for MVA.   
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         Narrative:      
Easton cancelling mutual aid at this time. WBFD notified.   

25-4336         1458 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:58:47  Enrt-14:58:49  Arvd-14:58:51  Clrd-15:11:07
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station requesting to speak with an   
officer regarding a prior incident.   

         Narrative:      
Party wished to thank the officer who responded to the road   
rage incident that took place on 4/4/25.   

         Narrative:      
Party was advised the message will be passed along to the   
respective officer.   

25-4337         1529 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:39:44                                Clrd-15:39:48
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting his vehicle was side swiped while   
inside of attached location. Party was advised to come into   
the station as we cannot take reports over the phone. Party   
will come into the station to make a report tomorrow.   

25-4340         1732 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:32:00  Clrd-18:34:47
         Narrative:      

Citations issued for speeding and unregistered vehicle.   

25-4341         1813 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC. LTC given in hand.   

25-4342         1828 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting copy of attached accident report.   
Copy of report given in hand.   

25-4343         1933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:33:00  Clrd-19:36:54
         Narrative:      

Citation for stop sign and child safety violation.   

25-4344         2229 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC. LTC given in hand.   

25-4345         2249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:49:00  Clrd-23:00:03
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for failure to activate headlights.   

For Date: 04/08/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-4348         0115 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 04/08/2025 0142
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:18:52                 Arvd-01:24:28  Clrd-01:39:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a minor motor vehicle accident in the   
parking lot of the attached location. No PI reported, unit   
226 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Minor damage to both vehicles. Paperwork exchanged between   
parties. No report.

25-4352         0630 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:30:28  Clrd-07:28:12
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation/warning issue for speeding.

25-4361         1109 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/08/2025 1123
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:12:13                 Arvd-11:13:13  Clrd-11:23:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reports the attached motor vehicle has all its   
windows shut and a dog inside of it appears in distress.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate, vehicle gone upon arrival.   

25-4362         1206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:06:21  Clrd-12:14:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   
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25-4367         1404 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:05:52                 Arvd-14:05:54  Clrd-14:20:52
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requests to speak with an officer in regards   
to a past hit and run.

25-4370         1527 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:28:50  Clrd-15:30:18
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle with their hazard lights on.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out, pulled over to secure groceries.

25-4372         1602 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PEBBLES RD
         Narrative:      

Party states attached vehicle was a solicitor in the area   
earlier in the day asking about home owner information.   
Party wanted information logged.

25-4375         1706 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Party informed   
report not approved at this time and will return.   

25-4376         1731 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:31:44                 Arvd-17:33:10  Clrd-17:48:48
         Narrative:      

Walk in party wanting to speak with an Officer in regards to   
identity theft.

         Narrative:      
Report taken.   

25-4377         1807 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stated he purchased a vehicle from above   
location and when he had vehicle detailed a wallet was   
located in the glove compartment belonging to attached   
individual. Reporting party did not contact dealer, rather   
turned wallet into the department.

         Narrative:      
Voicemail left with attached emergency contact who was   
listed on owners Texas RMV license record.   

         Narrative:      
Spoke with owner of wallet who authorized attached party to   
pick up wallet. Party will be in tomorrow to retrieve   
wallet.   

         Narrative:      
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Wallet placed in property.   

25-4378         1812 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 04/08/2025 1829
  Location/Address:    [WEG 39] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:15:48                 Arvd-18:25:43  Clrd-18:29:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, front door.

         Narrative:      
Appears secure.   

25-4379         2050 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1082] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:52:06                 Arvd-20:56:41  Clrd-21:32:43
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater Police called and stated a motor vehicle   
struck a pot hole in the above area in our town and the   
vehicle blew out a tire. Party would like to speak to an   
Officer. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
224 states pot hole is significat in size and requesting DPW   
be notified. DPW notified and will be sending out a crew.   

         Narrative:      
224 states DPW on scene. Cruiser clear.   

25-4380         2123 Break & Entering Night Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] WELCH RD
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states someone is trying to break into her   
home. Call transferred to Easton PSAP.

For Date: 04/09/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-4385         0210 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 04/09/2025 0217
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:11:34                 Arvd-02:12:37  Clrd-02:16:34
         Narrative:      

Commercial Burglar Alarm, north door motion.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.

25-4389         0518 POLICE REQ, General CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 04/09/2025 0532
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:20:26                 Arvd-05:21:03  Clrd-05:28:19
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a white box truck with no rear lights   
on. CP stated the vehicle ran the red light at the center of   
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town and continued West on West Center Street.

         Narrative:      
Operator checks okay. The rear lights will not turn on but   
vehicle has brake lights and blinkers. Operator will keep   
hazard lights on until he gets to his destination on   
Turnpike St.

25-4390         0620 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 434] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:20:53  Clrd-07:19:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-4392         0919 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/09/2025 0947
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:22:08                 Arvd-09:29:57  Clrd-09:47:34
         Narrative:      

Employee from the above location requesting an officer for a   
VIN check for an out of state registration.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle was inspected and information verified.

25-4396         1103 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off a wallet that was found at the   
High School. Party states it has been there for almost a   
month.   

25-4397         1127 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report. Report   
given.

25-4407         1526 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:28:01                 Arvd-15:29:13  Clrd-15:46:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting on a MVA.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4408         1648 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.   
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25-4409         1707 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information  

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-4410         1725 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 04/09/2025 2006
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:26:48  Clrd-17:43:47
         Narrative:      

225 out at youth baseball.

25-4411         1739 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 04/09/2025 1809
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:43:54  Enrt-17:43:57  Arvd-17:49:37  Clrd-18:09:03
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting hitting a pot hole at center plaza.    

         Narrative:      
Party stated he drove into a square portion of pavement that   
was cut out and possibly damaged the undercarriage of   
attached vehicle. Party was informed that the lot is a   
private lot and he stated he would seek an attorney to   
pursue the matter civilly with the owner.

         Narrative:      
RP contacted and provided information of the owner of plaza.

25-4412         1803 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:04:44                 Arvd-18:04:47  Clrd-18:33:26
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:37:09                 Arvd-18:37:11  Clrd-19:58:26
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:01:23                 Arvd-20:01:29  Clrd-20:03:10
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:06:44                 Arvd-20:06:47  Clrd-20:09:19
         Narrative:      

Officer conducted ride along.   

25-4413         1829 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:29:39  Clrd-19:05:35
         Narrative:      

225 out at youth soccer.

25-4414         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:33:00  Clrd-18:37:01
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding.   
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25-4415         1845 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

25-4416         1937 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party with public records request. Records request   
form provided.   

25-4417         1958 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:58:00  Clrd-20:01:13
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for marked lane violation.   

25-4418         2003 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:04:13                 Arvd-20:04:16  Clrd-20:06:40
         Narrative:      

Signal two north doors.   

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.   

25-4419         2157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:57:30  Clrd-22:01:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-4420         2211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:11:00  Clrd-22:19:16
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:14:23                 Arvd-22:15:33  Clrd-22:19:14
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for fail to dim high beams. Cruisers clear.   

25-4421         2214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:14:41  Clrd-22:16:29
         Narrative:      
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Warning for marked lanes.

25-4422         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:24:12  Clrd-22:28:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-4425         2240 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:40:58  Clrd-22:44:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

25-4426         2247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:47:51  Clrd-22:47:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

For Date: 04/10/2025  -  Thursday   

25-4438         0222 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:22:09  Clrd-02:27:37
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-4441         0231 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:32:46  Clrd-02:35:47
         Narrative:      

Out checking on a vehicle in front of the building.

         Narrative:      
Party is an employee, checks okay.

25-4443         0239 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:42:31                 Arvd-02:42:33  Clrd-02:42:36
         Narrative:      

Party called stating he was locked out of his residence in   
Easton. Caller transferred to Easton PD PSAP for dispatch.

25-4447         0636 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:36:51  Clrd-06:38:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

25-4448         0653 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:53:26  Clrd-07:29:13
         Narrative:      

1 warning issued for handsfree violation.

25-4449         0743 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/10/2025 0800
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:44:28                 Arvd-07:44:36  Clrd-07:58:27
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:44:39                 Arvd-07:44:46  Clrd-07:57:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA in the area with no PI.

         Narrative:      
Toyota rear ended the Kia while in traffic. Damage under   
$1,000, paperwork exchanged.   

25-4454         0953 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:55:24  Clrd-10:00:26
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Operator stated battery died.  Vehicle pushed off the   
roadway.

25-4456         1053 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off LTC application.   

25-4457         1058 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:00:43                 Arvd-11:00:45  Clrd-11:03:38
         Narrative:      

Officer flagged down for past shoplifting incident. Report   
to follow.   

25-4458         1106 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 04/10/2025 1737
  Location/Address:    [BOS] MARCELLA ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-11:08:04                 Arvd-11:08:06  Clrd-17:18:56
         Narrative:      
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D1 following up on previous incident.

25-4460         1129 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting residential burglary alarm zone 7   
living room.   

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to dispatch, key holder contacted.   

25-4461         1152 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-4463         1319 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off LTC renewal.   
Receipt issued.   

25-4464         1330 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to pick up accident report.   
Report issued.   

25-4466         1441 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 04/10/2025 1737
  Location/Address:    [BOS] MARCELLA ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:19:48                 Arvd-17:19:50  Clrd-17:24:52
         Narrative:      

Detectives serving arrest warrants. Wrentham DC docket   
2557CR000482 & Brockton District Court docket 2515C001387.   

Suspect is 10-3.    

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Party is negative Q5

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $10,000.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-139-AR
            Arrest:    CLARK, WALDY TYREN       
           Address:    38 PARKER ST   ATTLEBORO, MA
               Age:    34
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-4468         1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:15:00  Clrd-17:17:49
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

25-4469         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + FRIEND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:26:49  Clrd-17:28:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-4470         1750 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:55:38                 Arvd-17:55:39  Clrd-18:12:46
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to speak with an officer regarding the   
release of a vehicle held in storage.   

         Narrative:      
Property returned.   

25-4472         1903 TRAFFIC CONTROL Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:04:12  Clrd-19:38:25
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
2 citations issued. Report to follow.

25-4474         2255 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:55:00  Clrd-22:59:01
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:56:45                 Arvd-22:56:50  Clrd-22:59:00
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for marked lanes violation.   

For Date: 04/11/2025  -  Friday   

25-4485         0350 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/11/2025 0401
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1579] MAPLE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:53:45  Enrt-03:54:12  Arvd-03:56:49  Clrd-04:01:20
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported they have lost the camera feed for   
the attached location and would like a unit to check it out.   
Unit 222 dispatched.   
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         Narrative:      
Building checked, all appears secure.

25-4486         0909 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/11/2025 0922
  Location/Address:    [WEG 874] ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:16:31                 Arvd-09:21:21  Clrd-09:22:00
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a water pipe leaking under sink, FD   
dispatched.

25-4491         1015 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:15:12  Clrd-10:18:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4493         1119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/11/2025 1202
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:20:00  Clrd-11:49:31
         Narrative:      

224 requesting NIL, Marks Towing notified.   

         Narrative:      
Marks on scene.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party back to station

         Narrative:      
224 dropping party off.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-4496         1225 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release form, tow only given.

25-4497         1257 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    BEACON ST + WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a red retriever and a white lab that   
ran away from her residence. Requesting an Officer to check   
the area.

         Narrative:      
Owner called back stating dogs have returned to residence.

25-4501         1329 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    JEWEL DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-13:29:47                 Arvd-13:31:12  Clrd-13:31:27
         Narrative:      

Parrty into station requesting to speak to an Officer about   
$4,000 being stolen from her.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4502         1344 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/11/2025 1445
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:45:40                 Arvd-13:48:31  Clrd-14:44:39
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle.  Report to follow.

25-4503         1425 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:26:12                 Arvd-14:27:52  Clrd-14:45:44
         Narrative:      

Caller stating she was involved in a minor 2 car MVA.

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged.  Damage under $1000.00.

25-4504         1435 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/11/2025 1510
  Location/Address:    [WEG 512] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:44:53                 Arvd-14:52:34  Clrd-15:10:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV in the area.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle towed by private tow company, 10-20.   

25-4505         1443 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/11/2025 1526
  Location/Address:    [WEG 567] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:45:50                 Arvd-15:11:08  Clrd-15:11:09
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:11:18  Enrt-15:12:49  Arvd-15:23:10  Clrd-15:26:01
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Counter Motion.

         Narrative:      
Building checked secure.   

25-4507         1601 ROAD RAGE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:05:58  Enrt-16:06:01  Arvd-16:09:26  Clrd-16:17:30
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting she was run off the road by another   
vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicles never made contact and there was no damage to RP's   
vehicle.  Officer checked the area for other involved   
vehicle and could not locate.

25-4508         1620 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] JEWEL DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:56:16  Enrt-16:56:19  Arvd-16:59:00  Clrd-17:04:59
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:12:20  Enrt-17:12:25  Arvd-17:13:56  Clrd-17:22:16
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxed over 209a order (Civil-Docket   
PL25R0108 AB) to be served by April 25th, 2025 at 1600.

         Narrative:      
Party not home at this time. Officer will reattempt to serve   
later this evening.   

         Narrative:      
Defendant served in hand.   

25-4510         1859 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:03:52                 Arvd-19:03:53  Clrd-19:40:11
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 2 vehicle MVA. NO PI or air   
bag deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged. Report to follow.   

25-4511         1954 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/11/2025 2053
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:54:00  Clrd-20:53:02
         Narrative:      

225 community policing at MS dance.

25-4514         2215 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 589] KENNETH ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:18:42  Enrt-22:18:54  Arvd-22:21:11  Clrd-22:37:37
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:36:54                 Arvd-22:36:56  Clrd-22:41:45
         Narrative:      

Transfer from State Police reporting erratic operator cut   
them off and they hit the curb.

         Narrative:      
Spoke to female home owner at attached address. Stated they   
did not need any services at this time. RP was advised to   
contact Brockton PD.   

For Date: 04/12/2025  -  Saturday   

25-4522         0228 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:29:26  Clrd-02:30:54
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-4523         0231 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/12/2025 0235
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-02:31:00  Clrd-02:35:23
         Narrative:      

Auto alarm sounding on the lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle alarm shut off by itself.  Property appears secure   
at this time.

25-4532         0741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 04/12/2025 0752
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:41:00  Clrd-07:52:13
         Narrative:      

226 is on a Motor Vehicle Stop at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Motor vehicle stop for speeding of a large box truck   
traveling 51 mph on a 35 mph zone on wet road conditions in   
a thickly settle public way. Citation issued.

25-4535         1032 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a DMV at mm 27.2, caller transferred to   
MSP via PSAP

25-4536         1059 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:03:14  Enrt-11:03:17  Arvd-11:03:18  Clrd-11:22:55
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:04:44                 Arvd-11:04:55  Clrd-11:22:53
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a motor vehicle accident.

         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting he was rear ended, no reported   
injuries, no airbags.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles left on their own power, report to follow.

25-4537         1120 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:26:19                 Arvd-11:26:20  Clrd-11:27:42
         Narrative:      

911 open line, can hear a male party and a female party   
having a conversation.
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         Narrative:      
On call back spoke with a pary who stated it was in error.

         Narrative:      
224 spoke with party verified no emergency.

25-4538         1147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 04/12/2025 1153
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:47:04  Clrd-11:53:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4539         1217 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:22:23                 Arvd-12:22:25  Clrd-12:24:02
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to pick up property.

         Narrative:      
Property returned.

25-4540         1245 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release. Release given in   
hand.

25-4542         1515 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/12/2025 1608
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:15:00  Clrd-16:08:06
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:24:34  Enrt-15:24:35  Arvd-15:33:55  Clrd-15:43:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
227 providing operator a courtesy shuttle to the lobby.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4545         1611 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:32:22  Enrt-16:32:26  Arvd-16:36:49  Clrd-16:40:14
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting possible water leak in the   
middle of the street.

         Narrative:      
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224 confirmed water and sand bubbling up from the street.   
Water Department contacted.

25-4547         1649 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:43:38  Enrt-17:43:45  Arvd-17:52:11  Clrd-17:52:55
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting two pitbulls walking aroud   
without an owner. One described as white and the other as   
reddish/brown.

         Narrative:      
228 checked surrounding areas and spoke to a party on scene.   
Nothing showing.   

25-4548         1657 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:26:56  Enrt-17:27:03  Arvd-17:29:33  Clrd-17:33:11
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a pot-belly pig is walking   
around his backyard.

         Narrative:      
224 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.

25-4549         1803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:03:00  Clrd-18:27:24
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-18:11:51                 Arvd-18:11:52  Clrd-18:26:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Operator and passenger refused transport.   

25-4550         1930 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/12/2025 1942
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:33:24  Enrt-19:33:27  Arvd-19:37:39  Clrd-19:42:41
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ employee and overhead door.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.9

25-4552         2117 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting two vehicle MVA. No injuries   
reported. Transferred to Bridgewater PD.
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25-4553         2159 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 534] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:14:12  Enrt-22:14:15  Arvd-22:15:13  Clrd-22:19:30
         Narrative:      

E911 abandoned call. No answer on redial attempt.   

         Narrative:      
224 verified no emergency. All appears secure.   

25-4554         2236 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] W CHESTNUT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator in violation of   
marked lanes. Transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.

25-4555         2244 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:44:59  Clrd-22:46:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.


